
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of June 24, 2014 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present:  Bill Tuttle, Gregg Aubin, Donald Harding, Larry Favreau, Chuck Ripa, Kevin Beaupre, 
Richard Maki, Paul Lyons 
 
Minutes of June 10, 2014 were read and accepted. 
Warrants were reviewed and signed for payment. 
 
Superintendent’s Report: 
 
DPW: 

1. Street sweeping continues. 
2. Catch basin cleaning continues. 
3. Mowing ongoing on playing fields and in cemeteries. 
4. Roadside mowing has begun. 

Water: 
1. Withdrawal permit for water use is up for renewal in 2018.  A 5% increase over 

current usage (1995 permit amount) is the increase that the town will be given. 
2. Flushing is completed. 

 
Motion made and approved 3-0 to reappoint William Tuttle as DPW Superintendent for a three 
year term effective this date. 
 
Next board meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 8, 2014 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:14 
 p.m. 
 
 

___________________________________ 
Gregg Aubin, Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 


